
EMAIL FROM BOLTON SU PRESIDENT TO ALL STUDENTS 
 
Re: All Student email – Consultation on University title change has opened 
 
Dear friends 
 
I am writing to respectfully inform you that the Office for Students (OfS) has launched the 
consultation on the University’s proposal to become: University of Greater Manchester. 
 
As President of Bolton Students’ Union, I wholeheartedly support this landmark change and 
strongly believe the new title and brand will elevate the University to a new level after years 
of achievement. 
 
The University has changed over the past few years and now operates throughout Greater 
Manchester, not just Bolton. 
 
We will remain committed to Bolton and are proud to be part of such a fantastic local 
community. In fact, I believe that the new title of University of Greater Manchester will 
actually ensure that Bolton is promoted even more widely globally, as the University will 
attract much more attention. The name change will help to ensure that we are an even more 
attractive prospect to international students such as myself. 
 
The consultation begins today. Your support is important to help the OfS understand that the 
student body is behind this proposal. I would ask you to please respond positively to the 
consultation, which you can do by clicking https://survey.officeforstudents.org.uk/s/bolton-
name/ 
 
Please also find a link to FAQs about the proposal here: 
https://www.bolton.ac.uk/assets/Proposal-for-the-University-of-Greater-Manchester.pdf  
 
Also, if you know any individuals or organisations who may also support the proposal, please 
ask them to respond and/or alert I.Savage2@bolton.ac.uk (Head of Media Relations) to their 
contact details. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Uchenna Moses 
Bolton Students’ Union President 
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